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Re: West Side Placer Bulk Sample Program, Notice of Intent to Conduct Exploration  

(NOI) Application P-2023-003 

Application Termination 

 
Dear Peter Freedman:  

 

On February 10, 2023 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your Notice of Intent to Conduct 

Exploration Operations package for the West Side Placer Bulk Sample Program (NOI P-2023-003) located in Moffat 

County. Per Rule 5.1.3(c), [i]f the Office has notified a Prospector within twenty (20) working days of receipt of a NOI that 

it has not been filed in accordance with Rule 5.3, has been deemed complex, or of deficiencies in the Financial Warranty, 

the Prospector shall address all identified deficiencies or complexities within sixty (60) days of the Office notification. If 

the NOI deficiencies or complexities are not addressed within sixty (60) days, the Office may terminate the NOI file. The 

Office shall notify the person who submitted the NOI of such termination. 

 

The Division notified the Prospector of deficiencies associated with the NOI application P-2023-003 on February 22, 2023. 

As of the date of this notification, the Prospector has not addressed all deficiencies or complexities identified by the Division 

notification within the sixty (60) days. As such, the Division is terminating NOI application P-2023-003. 

 

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
 

 

 

 

Zach Trujillo 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

(303) 866-3567 ext. 8164 

 

June 27, 2023 

 
Peter Freedman  

PO Box 1424  

Edwards, CO 81632 
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